
 

 
 
 
 
 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 

Please note that members of the Gorham Board of 

Selectmen may be attending the following meeting on 

Wednesday, June 27, 2018: 

Governor Sununu will be at the Service Credit Union 

Heritage Park at 3:30 PM to address Senate Bill 577.  

 

The Governor would like to hear from constituents about 

the importance of this piece of legislation to Berlin and 

the North Country.  

 

No official voting or Town of Gorham business will be 

discussed/conducted. 

 
 
 

 


